
 

 
Utilities Notification 
 
April 7, 2022 
 
Attention: Jill Henry 
  Heather Hamilton 
  Allen Bell 
  Greg Gronbach 
 
Please see the information below regarding The Columbus & Ohio River Rail Road Company’s crossing 
located on: 
Columbus, Franklin County, Ohio – Gibbard Avenue 
AAR/DOT# 515129C – R.R. M.P. 1.16 
19CUOH21R – PUCO Case No.  22-231-RR-FED 
 
 

PUCO INFORMATION 
 

 
Section II, Task 8:  Utility Management. 
Company:  American Electric Power (AEP) 
Contact:  Gene “Todd” Hensley 
Office:  740-502-7214 
Notified on May 26, 2021 
Notes:  Power is energized at location and ready for construction.  
 

 
 
 
Rene Kurth 
Alfred Benesch & Company  
225 Water Street, Suite 1510 
Jacksonville, Florida 23302 
(904)-990-7066  
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